
 
 

 

 

 

18th of November 2024  

Holloway Park Hoarding line 

Dear Residents of Penderyn Way, 

We are writing to inform you about an update regarding our construction site operations. 
Tomorrow, during working hours, we will be relocating the site hoarding to align it with the edge of 
our hoarding line. 

This activity is planned to be carried out efficiently and with minimal disruption. However, we 
understand that this may raise questions or concerns. Should you require further information or 
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us using the details provided below. 

Kind regards, 

The Holloway Park Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details: 

For any queries that you’d like to discuss, please contact us at: 

Holloway Park 

Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU 

 0333 660104 

  info@hollowaypark.co.uk 

 www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk 
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